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J*.. * September 28, 1990 ~

;

Mr. Stephen B. Comley
Executive Director a

We'the people, Inc. 1of the United States
Box 277 i

Rowley, Massachusetts 01969 'i

Dear Mr. Comley: ,

t

I am writing to acknowledge receipt of your letters of' April 4 and,
aAugust 13, 1990, in which you raised a series of questions regarding the |

Nuclear Regulatory Comission's decisions and actions with respect to the
licensing-of the Seabrook facility, the resumption.of operations at the

- Pilgrim plant, and issues relating to the use of substandard parts during
construction of licensea facilities. The Comission appreciates your

.

'

interest in these matters but believes that the bases f_or these agency
actions are fully and clearly set forth in documents available to the
public'. ~ 1n the absence in your letters of any new factual information :.not previously known to the NRC, the Comission intends no further
comentary on the-issues you raised at this time,

iicerelh w

d\ W
{ Sand 5I J. hQk,

!Secretary of the Comission.x
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SECRETARY-

NOTE FOR: Document Control Desk-

FROM: Correspondence & Records. Branch

a.
The enclosed document (s) are to be entered
into the OCS. An advanced has been sent to
the Public Document Room.,
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PLEASE PROCESS AS ONE DOCUMENT
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